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HI Carmen,

I am writing to provide a public comment on the Proposed Rule Amendment, Natural Heritage
Conservation Act, 19.1.3 NMAC.

I am in full support of the proposed rule amendment and believe it will make the program
much more effective for landowners and partners who wish to participate in the program.

Thank you for enabling these proposed rule amendments to be offered for public review, I
look forward to the rule amendments being enacted!

Best,
Michael. 
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